
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ward personnel 
Unit 4 Portside 
Marina Commercial Park 
Centre Park Road 
Co Cork 
T12 AE98 

13/12/2024 

Donation Amt: €1,000.00 

Thank you for your support, it means so much to the children and families in our care. 

Dear Friends, 

We acknowledge and are very grateful to the team at Ward Personnel for their generous 

donation of €1,000 to LauraLynn Ireland’s Children’s Hospice in lieu of Christmas gifts to their 

clients. This donation was made by Ward Personnel on behalf of their client Ger Lehane of P.J. 

Hegarty & Sons Building Contractors. 

When your child has a life-limiting condition, everyday life can be very challenging for the 

whole family.  Caring, nursing, feeding, and medicating your child round-the-clock leaves little 

room to do the normal things that parents, and children do.  This is where LauraLynn comes 

in and your support really does make all the difference - thank you. 

Your kindness means a family can relax, recharge their batteries, and reconnect with one 

another during a short stay break at the hospice. You are helping a family play together on our 

grounds, find peace and tranquillity in our sensory room, benefit from music or play therapy, 

or perhaps avail of care in the family home.   You are helping families enjoy little moments 

they can treasure forever and get the vital care they need when they need it most.   

 

Wishing you a very happy Christmas and a prosperous 2024, 

  

Thank you, 

 

Claire Shiels & Niamh Doyle 

Corporate Fundraising Team |E: Corporate@lauralynn.ie 

Receipt Number:   INC241216020903R2Y2 
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